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Good afternoon (Name); 

It is time to renew your direct patient-provider primary health care services registration with the 
Office of the Insurance Commissioner.  

You are currently registered as a provider offering direct patient-provider primary health care 
services in Washington. In order to continue to offer these services, Chapter 48.150 RCW 
requires that must renew your registration by submitting the annual registration survey.  

Please complete this survey by Tuesday, October 1, 2019.  The survey is open and available for 
you to complete and submit from now until 11:59 pm on October 1, 2019.  You can see a PDF 
version of the survey at the following link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DirectPractice if 
you want to see the questions before you complete the survey.    

The registration survey must be completed in order for you to continue offering direct patient-
provider primary health care services. Your registrations will not be renewed if you do not 
submit your completed   survey timely and you cannot lawfully offer direct patient-provider 
primary health care services until you re-register with the Office of the Insurance Commissioner 
(OIC).  If you continue to offer direct patient-provider primary health care services without being 
registered, you will be in violation of Washington law and subject to enforcement, including but 
not limited to a Cease and Desist and a fine for transacting insurance without a license. 

To complete the 2019 survey follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DirectPractice 

If you have questions regarding the survey please contact the OIC by email at 
Policy@oic.wa.gov or by phone at 360-725-7100. 
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Deputy Insurance Commissioner 
Policy and Legislative Affairs Division 
Washington State Office of the Insurance Commissioner  
PO Box 40258  
Olympia, WA 98504 
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